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Dear Friends of Joslyn Castle and Gardens, 
 
It is with great excitement that we invite you to participate in a very special holiday event. The Joslyn Castle and 
Gardens Guild will be hosting our annual Preview Party and Holiday Boutique on Friday, November 8 and 
Saturday, November 9, respectively. For many years, we have had the pleasure of welcoming guests to the Castle 
where they can enjoy the lovely festive décor and shop the merchandise of local entrepreneurs for unique holiday 
gifts. Proceeds from the Boutique will be used to continue our mission of restoring and maintaining this beautiful 
Omaha landmark for present and future generations. 
 
Here’s how you can help: 

1. Please consider contributing an item to the silent auction. The item(s) can be donated by you, your 
employer, or both. Some items that have sold well at past auctions include: 
• Designer handbags,  
• Custom jewelry 
• Fine dining gift cards 
• Game tickets 
• Golf foursome 
• Photography session 
• Concert or stage show tickets 
• Museum or zoo memberships 
• Spa pedicures and manicures 
• Vineyard tour and wine tasting 
• Limo ride to see Christmas lights 
• Bottles of Liquor 

Gift Basket Ideas 
• Foodies Basket 
• Beer or Wine Sampler 
• Spa Basket 
• Date Night Basket 
• Movie Night Basket 
• Staycation Basket 
• Chocolate Basket 

 
Your generosity is much appreciated. We must receive your donation by Friday, November 1. Please fill out the 
Donation Form on the back of this letter and return it to one of the chairs. We will be happy to arrange pick-up or 
you may drop it off at the JCG office. 
 
Silent Auction Chairs, 
 
Jeanne Daharsh - jdaharsh@cox.net 402-210-1993 
Theresa Geraghty – mgeraghty@cox.net  402-334-5939 

 

mailto:jdaharsh@cox.net
mailto:mgeraghty@cox.net

